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Dear Planning Inspectorate, 
 
I am writing to strongly oppose the proposed quarry development in Cookley, primarily 
æôèÍŪŜôϙĺċϙťēôϙŜĖČĲĖƱèÍĲťϙēôÍīťēϙŘĖŜħŜϙÍĲîϙīÍŜťĖĲČϙîÍıÍČôϙĖťϙŕĺŜôŜϙťĺϙĺŪŘϙèēĖīîŘôĲϠϙ
families, and local environment. This should be the MAIN point bought to everyone’s 

https://worcestershirecc.sharepoint.com/whatwedo/ITandDigital/CyberSecurity


For all these reasons—ŕĺĺŘϙÍĖŘϙŗŪÍīĖťƅϠϙîÍĲČôŘĺŪŜϙťŘÍƯĖèϙŽĺīŪıôŜϠϙôƄèôŜŜĖŽôϙĲĺĖŜôϠϙ
îôŜťŘŪèťĖĺĲϙĺċϙČŘôôĲæôīťϠϙīĺŜŜϙĺċϙÍČŘĖèŪīťŪŘÍīϙīÍĲîϠϙĖĲƱīīϙŘĖŜħŜϠϙÍĲîϙēÍŘıϙťĺϙſĖīîīĖċôϙ
habitats—I urge you to reject this proposal. Our children’s health, community character, 
ÍĲîϙĲÍťŪŘÍīϙôĲŽĖŘĺĲıôĲťϙıŪŜťϙèĺıôϙƱŘŜťϟ 
 
Thank you for considering our concerns. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Emily Smith 
aÍƅƱôīîϠϙ�īÍîîϙ[ÍĲôϠϙ®ĺīŽôŘīôƅϠϙ"´͐͐ϙ͔�( 
 


